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23rd June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

As part of the support we offer at Albright, there will be an opportunity for you to attend a coffee 
morning with the NSPCC to gain valuable knowledge of E safety. 

This session will offer advice for parents/ carers and their families, from Nudes to online gaming 
to parental controls. Our guides help you make informed decisions and help keep your child safe. 

You will have an opportunity to ask questions and seek advice while networking with other 
parents from Albright. 

The event will take place at Great Bridge Library, DY47JF on Friday 7th July at 11.00am. 
Refreshments will be provided. 

If you require transport please contact the centre so this can be arranged. 

For more information please see the attached flyer 

If you are interested in attending this session please return the slip below to the school office 
ASAP. 

 

Mrs Julie Powers 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Online Safety Event - Parental / Carer Reply Slip 
 
I can attend / cannot attend the online safety event on 7th July at Great Bridge Library at 
11.00pm   *Delete as appropriate. 
 
 
Pupil Name……………………………………………………… 
 
Parent Name……………………………………………………. 
 
Parent Signature …………………………………...................  
 
Date………………………………………. 


